## November 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am the Tree Warden for St Keyne Parish Council and I am in the process of setting up a voluntary organisation "South East Cornwall Native Woods". This is an opportunity to harness the enthusiasm people have for trees, bringing together those with land and volunteers who would like to help reforest the region.

We will be tying in with the Forest For Cornwall plans, concentrating on engaging the South East of Cornwall in this project. Saplings will be provided by the Woodland Trust and a minimal requirement for tools means the project can operate at no cost. Creating an organisation covering South East Cornwall will increase the number of opportunities to share resources, manpower and expertise. I would be grateful if you would pass on my details to anyone in your parish who would like to get involved and promote this scheme where possible.

Follow and share our Facebook page to keep abreast of developments: <u>South East Cornwall Native Woods</u>

Richard

Facebook: South East Cornwall Native Woods